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daily.[@A16864R23]\]. PXR
activation has also been shown
to induce cholestasis by down-
regulation of hepatic
expression of multidrug
resistance-3 (MDR3), an ATP-
binding cassette transporter
responsible for biliary
secretion of phospholipids
\[[@A16864R14]\]. These
studies suggest that the
molecular mechanisms for



bilirubin-induced cholestasis
are different from alcohol-
induced cholestasis, in which
PXR activation has not been
demonstrated. However,
ethanol-induced oxidative
stress and PXR activation may
cause cholestasis by a common
mechanism of
damage.\[[@A16864R21],
[@A16864R24]\] In accordance
with our results, some studies
have shown that bilirubin can
enhance oxidative stress and
toxicity caused by different
agents \[[@A16864R25]-



[@A16864R28]\]. These studies
suggested that cholestatic
effects of xenobiotics may be
dependent on the degree and
duration of oxidative stress.
We found that liver levels of
gamma-GCS and G6PD were
increased with CDCA-
treatment, but not UDCA-
treatment, whereas these
levels were not different
among the three different
concentrations of CDCA-
treatment groups. Considering
that the microsomal
monooxygenases play a major



role in the CDCA-metabolism,
these findings suggest that
gamma-GCS and G6PD may
not be major determinants of
the cholestatic effect of CDCA.
Bilirubin is a potent inducer of
mitogen activated protein
kinase kinase-1 (MEK-1), a
negative regulator of ERK1/2
signaling \[[@A16864R29]\],
and so inhibition of MEK-1
signaling may be associated
with the cholestatic effect of
CDCA. However, our results
suggest that hep 79a2804d6b
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